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  Letter dated 8 April 2010 from the Chairperson of the 
Peacebuilding Commission addressed to the Special 
Representative of the International Criminal Police  
Organization to the United Nations 
 
 

 I have the honour to refer to your letter dated 15 March 2010 expressing the 
interest of the International Criminal Police Organization (INTERPOL) in 
participating in the work of the Sierra Leone configuration. 

 I am pleased to inform you that the request contained in your letter has met 
with no objection from the members of the Organizational Committee. Accordingly, 
INTERPOL is invited to participate in all future meetings of the Sierra Leone 
configuration. 
 
 

(Signed) Peter Wittig 

 


